
From: Judy Au  

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:07 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Re: City-Files: D01-21008 and D02-21016 

Hi, 

Good morning, my name is Judy Au from 54 Bawden Drive,  the resident at John 
Birchall Road and Bawden Drive.  I am opposition to build the high density residential 
27 & 31 storey high rise at that location. it is because the two big buildings are gonna 
bring it lots of traffic particularly the main entrance of our community. There is also 
resource constraint as our existing residents are still waiting for basic amenities like 
park and school.  

I hope that land will develop to low density houses. 

Thank you. 

Judy Au 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

From: Judy Au 

Sent: Sunday, October 10, 2021 9:57 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City-Files: D01-21008 and D02-21016 

Hi, 

I am the resident at John Birchall Road and Bawden Drive.  I am opposition to build the 
high density residential 27 & 31 storey high rise at that location. it is because the two big 
buildings are gonna bring it lots of traffic particularly the main entrance of our 
community. There is also resource constraint as our existing residents are still waiting 
for basic amenities like park and school.  

I hope that land will develop to low density houses. 

Thank you. 

Judy Au 
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